Chairman’s report
The Association is filing micro accounts for 2021, as for the last few years.

Revenues for 2021 and 2020 have been very similar, comprising rent from the Old Edwardians
Sports Club Limited and a steady income return on the portfolio managed by EFG Harris Allday.
Thanks are due once more to both for delivering this continued income from the Association’s
assets.

It has been possible once again to make a donation to Assisted Places of £10,500, using
virtually all the surplus generated in the year after other normal expenditure on grants and
prizes for Association activities.

As can be seen from the Balance Sheet, we have therefore maintained our capital with which to
earn further income and continue to make contributions which will help the School and our
alumni.

The Development & OEA Office team have again been working with us, maintaining the digital
and virtual links between our members and the School — and at last bringing us together to meet
properly with dinners and events at School. Whole-hearted thanks to all for keeping their and
our spirits up.
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